
Diary Dates  

It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of Term One 2024 and a 
quarter of the way through the school year.  There have been so many 
highlights already which have included but are not limited to: 

• The Year 4 adventure camp to Mt Evelyn 

• The Parent-Teacher meetings  

• The Peppercorn BBQ 

• Foundation students completing their first term of Primary School 
(Great job Preps!)   

• Intra and interschool sporting programs in swimming and summer 
sports 

• The Year 6 Billy Cart derby 

• Harmony Day  

• The Year 2 community walk 

It is wonderful that we have so many extra-curricular activities to support 
the learning programs we have in place at the school, and we are very 
thankful to all the volunteer parents, carers, friends, and staff of the school 
who make these activities possible.  

The Year 3 & 5 students recently completed the 2024 NAPLAN testing  
program. For those of you who are not aware NAPLAN is used to monitor 
and report on student achievement across the country in the key learning 
areas of Literacy and Numeracy. All tests are independently assessed, and 
the data is compiled and provided to the family and school several months 
after the event.  At Kew Primary School this is only one of the many data 
sets that the staff uses to determine learning growth and to set in place 
the next piece of work and learning task for the students.  Please feel free 
to have a chat with your classroom teacher if you want to find out more 
about our assessment program and process.  

The development of the outdoor learning area near the chicken coop and 
pathway and playground projects are tracking well and transforming our 
playground areas.  It is our hope that the projects should be completed 
early in Term 2.  In the meantime, I would like to thank all the students and 
families for being so careful around these spaces, as keeping everyone safe 
and well is our number one priority.  

As has been mentioned the final day of the school term is Wednesday 27th 
of March as there will be a student free Curriculum Day on the Thursday 
where staff will be working on the development of the PYP Inquiry  
program at the school.  On Wednesday we will be having a final assembly 

Term Dates 2024 

Term 1: 29 Jan - 28 March 

Term 2: 15 Apr - 28 June 

Term 3: 15 July - 20 Sept 

Term 4: 7 Oct - 20 Dec 

March  

Wed 27 Casual Dress Day (Gold Coin 

Donation for the RCH) 

Assembly - 3pm 

Easter Raffle 

Uniform Shop 2.30 - 3.30pm 

Thurs 28 Curriculum Day 

Term 1 Ends 

  

April  

Mon 15 Term 2 Begins 

Mon 22 Dental Visit Begins 

Thur 25 ANZAC Day - Public Holiday 

Mon 29 Cross Country Yr3 - Yr 6 

May  

Wed 1 Cray Chemicals Inc - Yr 5 

Thur 2 Classroom Helper Course - 

2:45pm 

Mon 6 Yr 2 Excursion - ACMI 

Thur 9 Mother’s & Special Persons’ 

day Stall  

Message from the Principal 

Curriculum Days 2024 

Term 1: Thursday 28 March 

Term 2 Friday 7 June 

Term 3: Friday 26 July (variation to 
school day-3 Way conference) 

Term 4: Monday 4 November 

Kew Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people, Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we gather today, and we pay our respects to their Elders past present and  

aspiring.  
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starting at 2.50pm and students will be dismissed at the normal time of 3.30pm. This will be a special assembly as 
we will be saying farewell to one of our much-loved teachers Anoushka as she completes her time here at KPS and 
heads home to the United Kingdom.  

I trust that everyone will have a wonderfully restful school holiday period, and we look forward to seeing everyone 
again at 8.50am on Monday 15th April.  

Pete deWacht 
Principal 

Been meaning to check out the Kew Primary school 2nd Hand Uniform Shop? 
Well, two more chances this term. 

Open 2.30 – 3.30, every school assembly. 

Term 1: 
Wed 27th March 

ALL ITEMS $5 - Clothes, bags, hats, everything you need.  

The shop is located inside the Main Building between the Gym and the front office.   
(Look for the clothes rack and ask one of our friendly assistants for directions.)   
 
We are currently overflowing with donations and would love a few extra helpers for our 
next session (Fri 1st March) to sort and fold. 
If you are available, please come along just after 2 (no prior notice needed). 

Lastly, we would also like to say a massive (and slightly late!) thank you to everyone who 
was involved in the shop last year (all shoppers, donate-ers and volunteers). 
Together we raised just over $4K for the school. 
(That is 800 items reused by the school community.) 
THANK YOU and hope the shop is even more of a success in 2024. 
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